## **Valery Sorrell**

Subject:

FW: Review of Premises Licenced - Kettering Food and Wine Centre

From: Lisa Vaughan [mailto:LisaVaughan@kettering.gov.uk]

Sent: 11 October 2013 11:34

To: Russ Howell
Cc: Licensing Unit

Subject: FW: Review of Premises Licenced - Kettering Food and Wine Centre

Hello Russ

For your information.

Kind regards

Lisa Vaughan Senior Admin Officer

From: HOLLOBONE, Philip [mailto:philip.hollobone.mp@parliament.uk]

Sent: 11 October 2013 11:09 To: Licencing Enquiries Cc: 'Cullum Jason'

Subject: Review of Premises Licenced - Kettering Food and Wine Centre

Dear Lisa,

Thank you for your e-mail.

I would like to offer my complete support to Northamptonshire Police in regard to their representations about the Kettering Food and Wine Centre.

I have read the Police's submission and agree with its entire content.

The issues raised therein have been going on for too long and despite the best efforts of the Police over a considerable period of time the Kettering Food and Wine Centre is not responding as it should.

I believe that local residents would like to see the Licensing Committee taking proportionately robust action is response to the Police request a) to address the issues raised and b) to make it clear to other local licence holders that our local community expects the responsibilities of licence holders to be taken seriously and that appropriate action will be taken if these responsibilities are not fulfilled. The Kettering Food and Wine Centre has already been given long enough to sort these problems out and it has failed to do so.

Yours sincerely,

Philip Hollobone

## Philip Hollobone MP

Member of Parliament for the Kettering Constituency House of Commons, London SWIA OAA Tels: 01536 414715 / 020 7219 8373 / 07979 850126 E-mail: philip.hollobone.mp@parliament.uk